
“You can cut all the flowers, but you 
cannot keep spring from coming” 

-Pablo Neruda 

We are having fun! We have learned the letters I, Z, S and began reviewing concepts such 
as rhyming, and identifying vowels inside of words. We have also introduced blending 
consonant sounds (diagraphs) like “ch,” “br,” and “sh.” Students did an awesome job!! 
 
We have learned about squirrels, insects, rats, and life cycles. We have even learned that a 
zorillo is an African skunk! Students loved learning about what rats eat and that every rat 
can swim. We also discussed the Susquehanna River, learning that it is the longest river on 
the east coast. We have witnessed butterflies and quail hatch, helping us to understand 
their life cycles. We have talked more about what plants need to grow, discussing soil 
nutrients, and transplanting our tomatoes that we started from seed weeks ago.  
 
 Having Fun 

We have really enjoyed 
observing the seasonal changes 
taking place in the park. We 
continue to see more robins, hear 
more song birds singing, and 
even got to see a herd of deer. We 
have been searching for insects 
and found an “ant party,” 
remnants of honey comb, and 
numerous centipedes. To learn 
about H, our 4’s and Afternoon 
classes had a special visitor from 
Serenity Farms– Tim, an Arabic 
horse. 



In the     
Future... 
For the remainder of 

the semester, we will 

continue to review our 

academics, as well as 

incorporating animal 

visitors, STEM 

activities, and 

hopefully exploring 

the stream with our 

older classes! 
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